
Town Planning Committee

Thursday 8 November 2012

Routine Correspondence

The Committee’s comments, if any, are sought in respect of the undernoted 
matter – a copy of which will be available at the meeting for perusal: 

Roads Service

 The Proposed Abandonment of the Bus Turning Circle at Lisburn Road

The Committee will be advised of any additional information received at the 
meeting.


